
Good Morning,

Our industry is working during this pandemic to ensure that 
Americans continue to have access to the fuel and food they 
need. You are doing just what the Department of Homeland 
Security (DHS) asked our industry to do as an essential critical 
infrastructure industry. In guidance issued on March 16th, the 
Administration said, “If you work in a critical infrastructure 
industry, as defined by the Department of Homeland 
Security... you have a special responsibility to maintain your 
normal work schedule.” 

I know that despite increasing economic challenges, you are 
investing heavily in employees and changing the way you do 
business to ensure the safety and well-being of customers 
and employees alike. You are acting as good Samaritans. 
You should not have to worry that you will be sued for simply 
providing the products and services Americans need right 
now. 

It is critical that you write to your legislators and ask 
them for liability protection for businesses like yours that 
have been designated as essential critical infrastructure 
by the DHS. 

Click on the link below to send a message to Congress. And 
please forward this message to your employees and others 
and ask them to also send messages. We need Congress 
to act to give us liability protection so you can continue to 
operate. 

Click HERE to Send a Message to Congress

https://www.sigma.org/legislative-action-center/take-action?vvsrc=%2fcampaigns%2f73771%2frespond

